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Deepwater	Positioning	Buoys
Shipment
Falmouth	Scientific	has	shipped	30	deepwater	positioning	buoys	worth	almost	half-a-million	US	dollars	to	the	Integrated	Ocean	Drilling
Program	(IODP).	These	beacons	will	be	employed	by	IODP's	drilling	vessel	for	deepwater	(6000-meter)	positioning.	FSI's	instruments	will
be	used	to	accurately	position	IODP's	drilling	ships	in	order	to	extract	cores	of	the	Earth's	crust	at	the	bottom	of	the	ocean.		

The	mission	of	the	IODP	is	to	explore	Earth's	history	and	structure	recorded	in	seafloor	sediments	and	rocks,	and	to	monitor	sub-seafloor
environments.	Their	efforts	are	part	of	a	global	team	from	the	US,	Japan,	China,	Korea	and	Europe.
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